
 

 

Notice 
  

 

 

At a meeting held earlier today with the Minister of Health and the Minister of Trade and 

Industry, the Arima Race Club’s (ARC’s) plans to stage Race Day 18 with the participation of 

patrons was discussed. The ARC outlined the protocols to be implemented for the day's racing, 

however, the Ministers expressed the wish that the Club continue to maintain its control of 

persons as obtained during the earlier periods of the pandemic.  

 

The ARC therefore agreed to refrain from allowing patrons at the track.  

Race fans wishing to place bets can do so at any of our Offtrack Betting Shops in St. James, 

Curepe and San Fernando as well as our MBet and account betting facilities will also be 

available.  

 

The ARC apologizes for any inconvenience caused and reminds race fans that all races will be 

broadcast live on TV 6 and our Flow Channels 998 and 999.  
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